To : MO, PHC, Kadamtala (R) TWO, Kadamtala
From: : Director (TW)

No.: 1-752/2001/TW/ §06 Dt. 23¢/09/2001

It has been reported as a news in the Andaman Wave fortnightly
dated 15th September 2001 published from Port Blair that a Jarawa
youngster is selected / appointed as a Ward Boy so that he can look
after the Jarawa suffering from minor ailments in their own habitat (.)
Please confirm the actual position indicating the name of the Jarawa
Youngster who has been reportedly selected / appointed as a Ward
Boy (.) Also indicate as who has approved this appointment (_)
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